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June 13, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
I invite you to participate in the PEI Education Engagement Survey the week of June 13th. As you 
may know, the Student Survey (Grades 4-12) took place last week.  Now, parents across PEI have the 
same opportunity. 
 
The purpose of this survey is to gather information from parents to better understand their opinions, 
attitudes and perceptions with regard to their experiences with the school system. Educators will also 
have the opportunity to complete a similar survey. The results of these surveys will help students, 
educators and parents to work together as partners in striving for excellence in education on Prince 
Edward Island. 
 
Please note the following: 
 
 This survey is electronic and takes about 15 minutes to complete. To complete a paper form of this survey, 

you may pick one up from your school. 
 

 If you have more than one child in the school system, you are welcome to complete the survey for each child.  
 
 Your responses will remain completely confidential and anonymous. There is no way to link your responses 

with your name or email address. Responses go directly to research and evaluation staff at the Department of 
Education, Early Learning and Culture and are kept secure.  

 
 Results from this Parent Survey, as well as from the Student and Educator Surveys, will be rolled up into a 

report for each school to be used for planning school goals. 
 
 The information collected through this survey will be used only for the purpose stated above. The 

information is collected under Section 31 of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
 

The survey link is: http://goo.gl/forms/izi2KdVAeo7ql1Uz2 
 

Your feedback is very important and greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Hon. Doug W. Currie 
Minister 
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